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Hi neighbors, my name is Gary Glass.  
I am writing to ask for your vote, to elect me to the Board of Commissioners 

of our city. Rehoboth is changing fast, and we need to work hard to protect and 
preserve the charm and beauty of our neighborhoods and our business 
community, as well as the health and cleanliness of our natural environment. 

I have been a homeowner in Rehoboth Beach for 20 years, involved in city 
issues for most of that time. I will bring a great deal of experience and 
knowledge about the needs of our city government. I serve on the city’s Beach 
and Boardwalk Committee, and I have attended most of the meetings of the 
Board of Commissioners and many city committees over the past two years. 
Our city is facing major financial challenges ahead, which the current Board of 
Commissioners is not responsibly addressing. The city is nearly maxed-out to the legal debt limit, which 
is $75 million, because of the loans for City Hall and required wastewater system improvements. We 
need to work smart, by controlling spending and prioritizing capital improvement projects.    

I need your help, both during the election this summer and throughout the years ahead, to bring 
our community together in support of our common goals: fiscal responsibility, fair treatment, 
transparency, and uniting our community to move forward together. Here is how you can make a 
difference: 
1. Tell me what you think!  Nothing is more important than what the homeowners and business 
people in Rehoboth Beach think about our city’s priorities and what should be done about them. Please 
email me at: garyinrehoboth@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing from you! 
2.  You can vote NOW by absentee ballot with one quick visit to City Hall. You can also request a 
ballot by contacting City Hall at (302) 772-6181 or go to cityofrehoboth.com/government/elections. 
3.  Volunteer! Send me an e-mail to garyinrehoboth@gmail.com and express your interest in helping. 
4.  Join my e-mail list, by sending an e-mail to garyinrehoboth@gmail.com or subscribe on my 
website: glassforcommissioner.org. I will be e-mailing mail updates about the election this summer, and 
when I am elected commissioner I will continue to update you on the business of our city government. 
This is the easiest and most effective way for me to keep you informed.  
5. Consider a contribution to my campaign, to help defray the cost of mailing important information 
to educate voters about the issues facing Rehoboth this election. You can contribute online by 
visiting glassforcommissioner.org or by mailing a check to Glass for Commissioner, 105 Country Club 
Drive, Rehoboth Beach, DE 19971.  

With your support, I will work as your Commissioner to bring fiscal responsibility, fairness, 
transparency and unity back to Rehoboth. I cannot compete without your help. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Glass

www.glassforcommissioner.org                          garyinrehoboth@gmail.com 

Gary 
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The major focus of my campaign is to ensure that our community has a responsible and responsive 
City government. 
1.Fiscal responsibility - We need to work smart as a City, by controlling our spending, prioritizing our 

capital improvement projects, and working through these projects—not just talking about them. Currently, 
we are not managing our capital improvements in an effective way. 

2.Fair treatment - City government should apply the rules fairly and equitably to everyone. If there is a 
problem with a law, the Mayor and Commissioners should change it, instead of granting waivers to some.  

3.Transparency - The government should be transparent. I will work to ensure the City follows FOIA laws, 
ethics laws, and contracting guidelines.  

4.Unite our community – We all love our City and we agree on many things. As Commissioners, we 
should be building consensus among the citizens and businesses before acting on laws and projects that 
will affect us all for decades to come.  
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